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Dear Parents/Guardians of incoming Kindergarteners, 

I am sure it is hard to believe you will soon have a Kindergartner!  This letter is a friendly 

reminder to call your pediatrician to schedule an appointment for your student to receive the 

necessary vaccines to attend the first day of kindergarten in the fall.  Your child will not be 

permitted to attend the first day of school without prior proof of these vaccinations.  

The required vaccines are as follows: 

DTaP (Diphtheria, Tetanus, acellular Pertussis) - total of 4 doses with one of those doses on or 

after the 4th birthday OR any 5 doses 

IPV (polio)- total of 3 doses with one of those given on or after the 4th birthday OR any 4 doses 

MMR/MMRV (measles, mumps and rubella)- 2 doses 

Vaccination records can be dropped off at the school, mailed, faxed to 973-293-3391 or 

 e-mailed to me at aworzel@montagueschool.org 

Please reach out with any questions.  

  

Stay well, 

Allison Worzel RN,BSN 

Montague Township School District Nurse 

973-293-7131 ext 214 

aworzel@montagueschool.org 
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